
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: 26.04.23 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Kings Coronation – Family Picnic 
Just a reminder and further details about our family picnic to celebrate the Kings 
Coronation. The Picnic will take place on Friday 5th May at 12pm.  
 
Details 

• The entrance to the picnic will be through our EYFS green gates which has direct 
access to the field. The gates will open at 11.40am so you can set up blankets etc 
and close promptly at 11.55am. We need to shut these gates at this point due to 
safeguarding reasons and to keep our children safe so please be prompt. 

• The children will join you on the field at 12pm.  

• Ermin Street gate will not be open, again for safeguarding reasons. Please only 
access the site via Delamere Drive. There will be no parking allowed on the site so 
please think very carefully how you will come to school. Walking is our preferable 
choice so that you don’t block up the roads next to the school. 

• The school field will be sectioned into year groups and classes to make it easier for 
you to know where to go and easier for us to collect our children and return them to 
school for registration at the end of the picnic (see below).  

• If you have more than 1 child with us in the school, please do sit with your youngest 
and we can bring your eldest to you when everyone is settled. 

• Reading books will be available for you to read with your children during the picnic if 
you so wish. 

• FoGs will be selling ice creams during the picnic so do bring some change with you if 
you want some yummy ice cream. 

• At 12.30pm the children will gather outside in front Morpurgo’s classroom to sing to 
you a coronation song and ‘God Save the King’ they have been practising for the 
picnic. 

• Children will be taken in after the songs by classes for registration and you will be 
able to collect them from their normal pick-up points straight after this. We will 
open the main gates early for this to happen once all the children are inside.  

• Please don’t leave the field until we have taken the children inside. The gates will 
remain closed during the picnic and will only open once all children are inside. 

 
Thank you for your support in making this possible and celebrating the Kings Coronation 
with us. 
 
Mrs Elly Rushen-Gough 
Principal 
Grange Infants School         

        


